
 

 

Request to Record the Library Board 
 

• Persons who wish to record open meetings of the Gail Borden Library Board Meeting are asked to fill 

out this form. 

 

• Those individuals requesting to record the meetings should do so in good faith to minimize intrusiveness 

and to maintain the dignity of the meeting 

 

• Audience members should be excluded from the recording unless they are asked to speak by the 

presiding officer. 

 

• The presiding officer shall determine when recording interferes with the conduct of the meeting and may 

ask to correct the problem or suspend the taping as necessary. 

 

• Thank you for your interest in the Gail Borden Public Library District and its proceedings. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Name ______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Address____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

City____________________Zip______________Telephone__________________________________ 

 

Affilation___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

When and where will this be able to be viewed?_____________________________________________ 

 


